
We have reached the end of a very eventful Autumn term and 

we are all ready for some well deserved time with our families. 

It has been fantastic seeing all the new Nursery and Reception 

children enter the Academy and grow into confident learners 

as well as welcome new families into Year 1 and Year 2 as well. 

The Christmas shows were fantastic. The staff and children 

worked ever so hard and I would like to thank everyone        

involved.  

I would also like to thank each and every parent and family member for all of 

the positive messages and feedback that I get about the Academy, especially 

about the recent nativities, celebrations and events. Your support to the 

Academy never fails to amaze and is appreciated by all staff.  

I wish you all a fantastic Christmas and all the very best for the New 
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We are creating our new Garden here at Discovery Academy in the  EYFS 

playground and KS1 playground here is a plan of our design so far. The PTFA 

are helping to raise funds towards the garden and we have so far raised 

£780 profit from our Christmas Fair.  

The PTFA have raised £780 profit from our 

recent Christmas Fair. These fantastic 

funds will go towards the purchase of a 

defibulator and development of Discovery 

Academyõs new garden. 



 

We had the first ever Discovery Academy Science  Week back 

in October and were impressed with some of the fantastic 

work that was created. We started the week with a full -blown 

launch party.  Children all had time to visit the wonder dome 

and travel through the stars on an intergalactic adventure.  

During the week all  classes spent the afternoon sessions 

conducting weird and wacky experiments, looking at how 

things work, what they are made of and most importantly 

how messy we could all get.  This all finished with a massive 

house team science day on Friday. Children moved around 

the school in their house teams and tackled 4 big scientific 

questions.  The children worked really hard and produced 

fantastic work, excellent knowledge, and some amazing     

scientific vocabulary.  

As Science Leader, I want to thank them all for showing how 

much they enjoy science here at Discovery.   

        Well done 

everyone!   

Mr Hopwood  

Science Leader  

 

 



 

 


